
  

 
 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
BOOK FAIR 
 
The travelling book fair will be visiting Priory Junior School’s library from Wednesday 
7th March - Tuesday 13th March. 
 
Come and take advantage of this fantastic opportunity to browse new and exciting 
children’s literature.  
 
Every book you buy helps us purchase new books for the school. Why not spend 
your free £1 voucher attached to this letter. 
 
The book fair will be open in the school library from 3.20pm-3.50pm.   Payments can 
be made via cash or cheque.  
 
Thank you in advance for supporting our school library. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Danielle Robertson 
(English Subject Leader) 
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